
WEEKEND FOOD BACKPACKS 
 

During these difficult economic times we would like to extend our support to families in 
need. Truman Elementary School and the Eureka-Pacific Elks have joined to offer 
families non-perishable food to be sent home each weekend. 
 
If your family would benefit from this service, simply complete the information below. 
Your student will then come home each weekend with a plastic bag containing 
non-perishable food items. (One per family) 
 
MVR-III School District and the Eureka-Pacific Elks Organization ​DO NOT​ assume responsibility 
for food allergies that your family may have. 
 
If your family wishes to donate food or sturdy backpacks to this service project, you may 
contact Gretchen at ​grobinson@mvr3.k12.mo.us​. 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________  

 

RETURN THIS PORTION IMMEDIATELY TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
 

Yes, our family would like to participate in The Weekend Food Backpack Program. 
 
Family Name___________________________________________________________ 
 
Student Name that will carry the backpack____________________________________ 
 
Contact information______________________________________________________ 
 
 

 
Any questions please contact us at ​grobinson@mvr3.k12.mo.us​ or 

elydonlorson@mvr3.k12.mo.us 
 
 
 

RETURN THIS PORTION TO Mrs. Lydon-Lorson, COUNSELOR 


